
  Page 1 

 
 

Woodstock School 
Minutes of PTA Meeting 
Monday 14 August 2017 

 
 
 
Start Time: 7pm 
 
Present: , Renee Beere, Kaelee Hooper, , Livia Jeanplong, , Gina Vellenoweth, 
Jane Conlon, Katherine Mitchell,  Kim Leniham, Rachel Tangley, Chris Reid, B, 
Laura Findlater, Belinda Blackmore, Mary Lamberton, Jenny Mills, Michelle 
Gordon-Goile, Leianne Nordstrom, Chris Reid, 
 
Apologies: Amy Bennett, Victoria Bankers, Maree Lewis, Becky Tebbutt. 
 
Minutes of the last Regular Meeting:   Laura / Renee 
 
Matters Arising from those minute 
 No 
Chairperson Report     
No report this month  
  
Treasurers Report  Kaelee / Renee 
Emailed out 14th August 
 
Principals Report 
Emailed out 10th August Renee / Kaelee 
  
Correspondence:  
No 
 
General Business 
 
Calendars - (Laura) 
Art Calendar to go ahead. This will be done before the end of term 3. 
Calendars will be ready to go out in term 4.  
 
Tea Towels - (Laura to pass on from Courtenay) 
Looking to sell tea towels. Buy for $5, sell for $10. Researching suppliers. 
 
Car Wash with Garage Sale - (Becky) 
Looking to combine car wash with Garage Sale.  
 
Monster Garage Sale 
Date Saturday 18th November. 
A notice will go home for families to save the date. Posters will be displayed 
for advertising. 
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Sports gear and Dress ups to be organised.  
A container will be delivered on the 3rd November for storage. 
Looking at getting the senior students to help out. 
The Salvation Army will be organised for Monday 20th November to take away 
left over goods.  
 
Pool Upgrade revisited. 
Suggested advertising of pool project in the next newsletter. This project will 
be fundraised by the PTA via Monster Garage Sale. 
Any profits from the Disco will also go towards the pool project. 
The board are happy to put $10,000 towards the pool area. 
Stage I 
Resurfacing the pool and purchasing a pool cover. 
Stage II 
Astro turf around the pool. 
 
Cheesecake Festival 
This is set for the 27th of August at 3pm. 
We need a volunteer to attend the Cheesecake festival 
 
Sports Uniforms 
May need to look at replacing and upgrading sports uniforms. It’s been 7 years 
since last replacements. 
 
Recent fundraisers 
Bake sale raised $455 
Oxford pies profit $946.50 (Looking at acknowledgement in assembly for those 
who were our top sellers) 
 
Next meeting 18th September. 
 
Meeting Closed:  
 
8.17pm 
Laura Findlater 
Chairperson 
Woodstock PTA 
 


